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Pacifico Energy K.K. 

 

Public notification for EIA consideration statement - Pacifico Energy Minami-Izu Offshore 

Wind Power Project  

 

Tokyo, Japan - Pacifico Energy K.K. (“Pacifico”) has started the public notification for the 

consideration statement for Pacifico Energy Minami-Izu Offshore Wind Power Project (“Minami-Izu 

Offshore Wind”) pursuant to the Environmental Impact Assessment Law.  This consideration 

statement will be made available for public review at the related administrative agencies and posted 

on Pacifico’s website. 

  

Pacifico has been developing multiple offshore wind power projects in Japan since 2018.  As a 

leading renewable energy project developer, Pacifico will continue excellent track record and build 

renewable power plants leveraging accumulated know-how and experience gained through developing, 

constructing, and operating utility scale renewable power plants in Japan. 

  

Please find the details regarding Minami-Izu Offshore Wind’s public release of the EIA consideration 

statement.  Please note that the EIA consideration statement is only available in Japanese. 

 

Public release of the EIA consideration statement: 

http://www.pacificoenergy.jp/news/detail/20190809.html 
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